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On June 19, 2020, Maryland Governor Larry Hogan issued Executive Order number 20-06-19-01 (which 

amends and restates his March 12, 2020 Executive Order) extending the expiration date for certain 

licenses, permits and registrations that expire or are eligible for renewal during the state of emergency to 

“the 30th day after the date by which the state of emergency is terminated and the catastrophic health 

emergency is rescinded”. The Maryland Department of Transportation Motor Vehicle Administration 

(MDOT MVA) issued this statement confirming the continued applicability of the Executive Order.  

 

As such, the Commissioner of Financial Regulation is advising Maryland-chartered depository 

institutions that they can continue to accept, as valid identification, driver’s licenses and/or 

identification cards that expired or are eligible for renewal after March 12, 2020. 

 

For questions about this advisory, please contact Teresa M. Louro, Deputy Commissioner, by phone at 

(410) 230-6022 or by email at teresa.louro@maryland.gov. For more COVID-19 information from the 

MDOT MVA, see this FAQ page. 

 

 

The Office of the Commissioner of Financial Regulation, a division of the Maryland Department of Labor, is 

Maryland's banking and financial services regulatory agency. For more information, please visit our website at 

http://www.labor.maryland.gov/finance. 
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